
 
 
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting - Paul Michels St Peter MN - 08Jul2016 
 
Meeting to Order - Doug Bruns 
 
Membership Report - Chuck Barsness 
 
Treasurers Report - Paul Michels - All in good shape.  Dues are $25 and can be sent to Paul 
Michels, PCRC Treasurer, 41627 Ottawa Road, St Peter MN 56082 or go online to 
ehridersclub.com and join PCRC online. 
 
Old Business:  
 
PCRC Rally - This year’s 17th Annual Rally was a success. 
 
New Business: 
 
East Coast Rally - There was discussion about having a rally out east and coordinating activities 
with Super X riders and friends out there.  Several options were discussed but Maggie Valley 
came thru because of the good riding there.  The Wheels Through Time Museum and the 
Dragons Tail are attractions.  Doug Bruns will follow up on this and report back at our next 
meeting. 
 
Brian Franson Get-Together - Brian had suggested we come down to his place near Madison WI 
for a rally or weekend outing.  Sounds like fun and we will discuss that further. 
 
NOTE: PCRC is planning to get together at Wy's Casino in Central City during STURGIS Aug 9th 
at 2:30pm.  I hope to see you all there. 
 
More riding/activities other than just the Annual Rally.  We have had discussions about other 
possible rides this fall.  Nothing firm yet.   
 
Next Meeting - The August meeting will tentatively be held at Doug’s Bruns Office located at 
5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington on Sunday August 28th at 1pm.  
 
Chuck Barsness  
PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758 
 
 

http://ehridersclub.com/

